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Part of being a responsible driver is making sure your truck is safe for the road. It's also important to stay updated on the
latest driving laws. But one responsibility you may not be thinking about as a person who drives for a living is more health-
related, and it is your eyesight.

To obtain a regular driver’s license, you must have at least 20/40 vision to be able to operate a vehicle without contacts or
glasses. This means that if the average person can see a certain amount of detail at 20 feet away, you need to be able to
see that same level of detail at 40 feet away. The U.S Department of Transportation requires that drivers of commercial
motor vehicles maintain 20/40 vision or better. This is especially important as commercial vehicles are often bigger and
heavier than other vehicles on the road. Being able to see any hazards or other safety issues in advance allows you, the
driver, to take action early enough to potentially avoid an accident.

Other factors can impact your ability to safely navigate your driving routes. Research reveals that visual constrictions of 10
to 15 degrees can increase your accident risk, for instance, making it harder to see and quickly react to a person or
animal that suddenly jumps on the road.

Individuals with color blindness may find it more difficult to know whether a traffic light is red, yellow, or green. Peripheral
vision, depth perception, and night vision can also all impact driving safety.

After obtaining your commercial driver’s license (CDL), you might not give your eyesight another thought. However, a
vision test is required to keep your CDL active. So, be prepared to take and pass this test every two years or your license
may not be renewed.

Seeing the eye doctor regularly helps you know whether your eyesight is good enough to pass the vision test. It also gives
you the opportunity to resolve any issues that may prevent you from securing or updating your driver’s license or CDL.
You might need glasses or contacts, for example, to get your vision to the required standards.

Having your vision checked regularly isn’t just important to your safety while on the road or for meeting licensing
requirements. It can also potentially prevent your eyesight issues from getting worse. The sooner you can tend to a
problem, the better your ability to treat it effectively. Let it go too long and you may not be able to recover.

Plus, an eye exam does more than just test your ability to see. The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) shares that it can
also help detect whether an eye disease appears to be developing that could ultimately cause permanent vision loss. This
includes looking for cataracts, glaucoma, and age-related macular degeneration.

If you have diabetes, this disease can also impact your ability to see by damaging the blood vessels found in the back of
the eye. This is referred to as diabetic retinopathy and is the leading cause of blindness in adults in the U.S. according to
the CDC.

So take a few moments and make your next eye appointment today. This ensures that you meet the requirements as set
forth by your employer and the regulatory driving agencies. It also helps recognize any vision issues when in their initial
stages, potentially preventing you from losing your eyesight altogether.
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